
 District – Wide Consultation Committee Meeting 

(DWCC) 

Minutes for Wednesday, November 28, 2018 

 
The District – Wide Consultation Committee (DWCC) met on Wednesday, November 28, 
2018 at 4:30 p.m., in the Jefferson Room at One AISD Center.  The following committee 
members attended Becky Ponder, Steven Shinkle, Shelly Reed, Brittny Lomax, Clay 
Johnson, Candace Kennemer, Stephanie Hammer, Roger Thomas, Tom Tomaras, 
Elizabeth Wagstaff, Tracy Howle, Michelle Perkins, Dr. Young, Dr. Barton, Phil Ashby, 
and Summer Cox.   The following members were absent:  Tracy Lee and Charlie Thyne.  
Also present was the Communication Committees for the district.     

Dr. Young welcomed the DWCC and the Communication Committees.   

Dr. Young talked about the calendar for 2019-2020 school year and discussed the survey 
that went out to staff, parents and students.  The survey showed that parents favored 
Option 1, while staff favored Option 2.  Dr. Young would like both of the committees to 
discuss and compare the calendars.  After much discussion regarding the 2019 – 2020 
school calendars, both committees agreed on Option 1.  Tom Tomaras made a motion 
for Option 1, and Clay Johnson seconded the motion.  The motion carried unanimously.  
This calendar will be presented to the Board.  After the vote, the Communication 
Committee was dismissed and the DWCC Committee continued the meeting.   
 
Dr. Young welcomed and introduced the new members of the DWCC.  We still need  a 
parent and business representative and a new chair person.   
 
Dr. Young thanked Roger Thomas for his service for serving as chair to the DWCC 
Committee.   
 
Dr. Young mentioned that the January meeting will need to be changed due to the 
Midwinter TASA Conference.  We will email and let the committee know when it has 
been rescheduled.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Summer Cox, Secretary 
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